
 

 
 

Associate Member Committee Progress Report 

from February 1 – February 15, 2023 

Members of Professional Development & Events Committee 

 

Members 

(First name and 

surname) 

Email address Role 

Chair, Co-chair, 

member 

Status 

Active - Inactive (To be 

completed by Chair) 

Sandeep Kang  ezlanguagesolutions@gmail.c

om 

Chair Active 

Alejandra Diaz  alediazmonges@outlook.com Co-chair Active 

Lizza Cruz lizza@vrpfarms.ca Member Active 

Monica De Maria monicademaria@shaw.ca Member Active 

Claudio Bringas cbringas@ualberta.ca Member Active 

Risa Na  risanahu@gmail.com  Member  Active 

Mayada Tawachi mtawachicafa@gmail.com Member Active 

    

    

Objectives completed to date: 

Had some meetings and all the members collectively brought forward very valuable points to 

ATIA & Committee working smoothly. Made plans how we could proceed to achieve our goals 

to hold the events and make ATIA more popular among people so more people may come to 

know about us. AS we were advised by our Management that we should be focused towards 

holding PD events. We tried to work on that. Unfortunately for the last 3-4 months, we did not 

have any meetings. I tried to send the emails to the members of the Committee but 

unfortunately everyone seemed busy and Meeting could not be held. 

I tried to connect with the speakers who could present on some valuable topics that would help 

our members. They were ready to do this. I put forward my try to ATIA Management. I was 

advised that this year speakers won’t be presenting at the AGM but we could engage them later.  

I communicated to the speakers that I would further talk to them after discussing this in the 

monthly meeting. It was planned to discuss this in the Meeting of this month (Early October). I 

wanted to join the meeting but unfortunately I did not receive the link. Ms Salam even asked 

me that day if I would be joining the meeting but I could not, as I didn’t have the link. I texted 

this to Ms Salam but I think she could not see my text as she was attending the Meeting. 

I still have the contacts of the speakers and if you want me to contact them further, please let 

me know. Or I can provide their contact to ATIA Management. 

I would continue providing my services to ATIA wherever required. 

Sincerely 

 



 

 
 

Sandeep Kang 


